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Wednesday 13th September 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
During Autumn 1, year 2 children are learning all about trees, plants and wildlife. This learning is being 
incorporated into every lesson including their writing, art and science work.  
 
We are very excited to take the opportunity to explore the local area to discover the wildlife. Children will 
be using charts to help them to identify and name the trees and plants they can see. This will provide the 
children with real life experience of wildlife which will support their ideas for writing and learning in 
foundation subjects. 
 
We will be completing the walk on Monday 18th September at 9:10am. If you would be able to volunteer to 
support the year group with walking around the local area, then please complete the attached slip and 
return to your child’s class teacher.  We will then reply to you through your child’s link book so please look 
out for this. 
 
Thank you for your continual support, 
Miss Webster and Miss Reeve 

  

 

My child……………………………………………………. (insert name) Class: ……………………………………………….. 
 
I am available to help on Monday 18th September at 9:10am for a local walk. 
 
 
Volunteer name (printed): _______________________________ 
 
Volunteer signature: __________________________________ 


